

February 1, 2022

Ms. Janet Brousseau BPW Brampton 154-10 George St N Brampton, ON L6X 1R2

Dear Ms. Brousseau,

On behalf of the Wellspring Chinguacousy Foundation I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generous gift in the amount of \$500.00. We are honoured that you have chosen to support Wellspring. We want to assure you that your contribution will go a long way to help serve people living with cancer and their families in Brampton, Caledon and surrounding areas.

Wellspring opened our doors in April 2008. We receive no core funding from the government or other sources. Wellspring Chinguacousy relies entirely on gifts from kind hearted donors like you to support a wide range of professionally led cancer support programs and services. All services are free of charge and are designed to meet the emotional, social, psychological and informational needs of people and families coping with cancer.

Wellspring strives to offer a warm home away from home, where people living with cancer can be supported by others who know what they are going through. Your support is key to our providing this service to our community.

On behalf of our members, their families and caregivers who will benefit from your kindness, we send you their many thanks.

Sincerely,

Larry Zacher
President, Wellspring Chinguacousy Foundation